
 

 

Associated British Ports 

South Wales 

Port of Newport 

  

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 

  
NEW SITE ENTRANCE WORKS VIA TOM LEWIS WAY ROAD 

PORT OF NEWPORT 

 
17:00HRS Friday 7

th
 June 2019 

TO 
17:00HRS Friday 21

st
 June 2019 

 

 

New site entrance Works are to be carried out adjacent to RMS, Asset 
International sites on Tom Lewis Way Road during the above period.   

 
During this period, a temporary single carriageway road diversion will be 

created, controlled by a traffic management system throughout the period. 

 

ABP apologise for any inconvenience that these Works cause and appreciate 
your co-operation in adhering to the traffic control measures. 

  
 

Please take care and reduce speed 
 
 
  

Rafael Teruel   7th June 2019 


